

## ANMORE ELEMENTARY

September 12th, 2025

Happy Friday, Anmore Families!



With week two in the books, we are off and running officially now it feels. Our kindergarteners have completed their gradual transitions and have enjoyed a lunch-hour with full reign of the fields, playgrounds, and woods. The routines of the school year have begun in earnest: classes are engaged with their library, STEAM, and Gym classes, beginning novel studies, math exercises, and drafting their community charters. And from the principal's office, in classroom visits, and conversations on the playground, we have been talking about music, what we like about our favourite songs, and what we appreciate about Anmore Elementary and this little corner of the Tricities.

We had a great turnout for our first Parent Advisory Council meeting this week, but if you would like more information or would like to contribute to the committee, please reach out to Jamie at <a href="mailto:anmorepac@gmail.com">anmorepac@gmail.com</a>. Parents are invited to learn

more about the PAC team at next week's Open House event (Thursday September 18th, 5pm-6pm).

Following the Open House (and if the weather is agreeable), I would also like to invite families to join a small campfire gathering outside, with guitars and a few songs between 6pm and 7pm. If you have a song that you feel captures the Anmore ethos or that you think we should learn, please share it here: <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/1A7h11z1Cz">https://forms.office.com/r/1A7h11z1Cz</a>). Stay tuned for more information from the PAC next week regarding Open House activities.

In the meantime, please visit <u>our school's</u> website <u>and calendar</u> to stay up to date with the goings on to come, as well as <u>our school's Instagram page</u>, at <a href="http://www.instagram.com/AnmoreSD43">http://www.instagram.com/AnmoreSD43</a>. If you have any questions or concerns, always feel free to contact me in the office, or by email.



Wishing you a restful weekend and a great September,

Bryan Jackson

Principal | Anmore Elementary brjackson@sd43.bc.ca

## Need to Know?

- Frequently Asked Questions
- Absence Report
- Parent Forms Please complete and return the Emergency Release Form or contact
  the office if you do not have it. Also, log in to School Cash Online to complete the
  Policy & Permission Document there, as this is required for some school events which
  will be beginning shortly.
- "West Coast Recess" Along with the natural beauty of our temperate rainforest climate, children will experience rain during recesses and lunch breaks at Anmore Elementary. As we look to promote healthy outdoor play in all seasons, recesses and lunch breaks will generally be enjoyed outside, unless the weather is particularly inclement (heavy rain, strong winds, extreme heat/cold, etc). Please send your child to school with appropriate clothing for the season (jackets, boots, etc, for rain, gloves and toques for snow, etc), as well as a change of clothes or gym strip (especially dry socks), so that they can get changed if they get wet.

## **Upcoming Calendar**

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
15 <sup>th</sup>	16 <sup>th</sup>	17 <sup>th</sup>	18 <sup>th</sup>	19 <sup>th</sup>
			Open House	Professional
			5pm – 6pm	Development
			Campfire Songs	Day (No School
			to Follow	for Students)
22 <sup>nd</sup>	23 <sup>rd</sup>	24 <sup>th</sup>	25 <sup>th</sup>	26 <sup>th</sup>







